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December 18, 2020 – 2020.85 

 

 

MVP Prior Authorization for  

Musculoskeletal Surgery Updates  

 
Effective January 1, 2021, MVP Health Care® (MVP) is updating the Magellan Healthcare™ 

Utilization Review Matrix for Musculoskeletal Surgery of the Spine, Hip, Knee, Shoulder, 

and Interventional Pain Management.  

To view this update, Sign In at mvphealthcare.com/provider, and select Resources, then 

Other Resources, then MVP/Magellan Prior Authorization List with Billable Groupings 

effective 01/01/2021.   
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